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August 24, 2021 
 
 
 
Donnie Rosa 
General Manager  
Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation 
2099 Beach Avenue 
Vancouver, BC  V6G 1Z4 
 
Dear GM Rosa, 
 

Re:  Confirmation of Availability of Indoor Space 
 
I wanted to update you as per your request on August 23, 2021, regarding the status of available indoor 
spaces in Vancouver. 
 
BC Housing and the City of Vancouver have successfully opened hundreds of new indoor spaces in the 
past year to support people experiencing, or at-risk of, homelessness. We are also committed to 
opening more than 1,000 new indoor spaces in Vancouver to support people moving indoors over the 
next two years. 
 
We have confirmed with our non-profit housing provider partners that, as of August 23, 2021, there are 
enough available spaces to bring inside anyone currently camping overnight at CRAB Park who does not 
otherwise have housing. 
 
Please let me know if you have any further questions. 
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